
Regardless of the outcome, the past 
few months have been challenging for many. 

Reconciliation WA is keeping its doors open 
for our Aboriginal friends and colleagues, and allies in the
reconciliation community. 
If you’re feeling the need to check in with mob and likeminded folk, 
please come by. Everybody is welcome. We seek to create a safe
space to lend an ear and share a cuppa together. 

Do you need a place to 
yarn and share a cuppa 
after the referendum?

If you feel you need professional support during this time, 
we encourage you to reach out to: 

Wednesday 
18 October
3.30pm-5pm

Thursday 
19 October
8am-11.30am

13 Yarn
13 92 76
(For Mob)

Lifeline
13 11 14

Beyond Blue
13 11 14

Reconciliation WA 
The Constitutional Centre of Western Australia, 
40 Havelock Street, West Perth.

Address:

Open 
House: & 

Reconciliation Open House

We stand in solidarity with Aboriginal and 
Torres Strait Islander communities.


